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      Fallston Cougars Football 2011         
MEETING MINUTES
August 17, 2011 
Chairman’s Report from Fallston Rec. Meeting

· Congratulations to Steve Schneiders!  He is the new Fallston Rec. President.
· The rec. did not have a meeting this month

UCYFL

· Digital Scales: This year when using digital scales. The weight will be cut at the exact weight.  Meaning if the max weight for the week is 83 lbs. and the scale indicates 83.1.  The player is overweight.   

· Rosters are due August 25th.

· Tackle to Tackles cannot be changed once they are designated.   

· All head coaches and assistants must go onto the UCYFL web site and register so they can be placed on the roster.    

Equipment Report

· Remember to lock the door to the bag shed. 
Old Business 

· Cougar Classic schedule is on the web site.

·  ALL TEAMS WILL WEAR THEIR PRACTICE UNIFORM FOR COUGAR CLASSIC.
· Bull Roast this year will be an 80’s theme. All teams must sell a table of ten. Tables will be #350.00; single tickets will be $40.00 a piece.
· All coaches and assistant coaches must donate a bottle of liquor for the Bull Roast. 

· All coaches and team moms must fill out a volunteer form and turn them into either Ian or Todd.

· Make sure you turn your evaluation forms into either Ian or Todd
New Business
· We have us of the turf Thursdays, Fridays and Saturdays.  Fridays and Saturdays will be used for games.  Special teams practice has first priority on the turf.  If the turf is open or there is a half not being used on Monday, Tuesday or Wednesday it is ok to us the turf after getting permission from the coach from the other program.
· Once school starts.  Clinics must practice Mondays and Wednesdays.  A third day will be announced.   
· Fred Haas/Paragon Photography is the Program photographer for Fallston Football.  He is the only photographer allowed to sell to the parents/players and friends.  Everyone is more than welcome to take their own photos, but they cannot be sold to the program.
Game Pants and Jerseys are supposed to be tight.
Any child that wears game pants to practice will be suspended for one week. 

The next Sting game is this Saturday at 7:00pm.

Next meeting is September 15th. 8:00pm at the pavilion.       
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